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Hello House Committee. I'm writing in opposition to HB 2007. As a woman and a 

mom, I cannot think of a worse thing than not being able to protect myself and my 

kids if it is needed. This bill will make it so I can be at a corner store within a certain 

distance of a building that the government has designated a "gun free" zone. If a 

criminal comes in to hold up the store, I will have no way to protect myself against a 

criminal that doesn't follow the law. Passing this bill will make it impossible for me to 

be a law-abiding citizen and still protect my family. I hope that you all will take this 

into consideration when making your decision. Thank you for reading my testimony.  


